
   

                                 NEWSLETTER 24 September 2019 

 

Greetings, Kia Ora, Malo e lelei, Talofa lava, Taloha ni, Ni sa bula, Kamonaso, Kia Orana, Ni Hao, Namestay, Ram-
Ram, Salām, Sanibona, Olla. Nau Mai Haere Mai Ki Te Kura O Marawaewae. Ngā Mihi O Te Tau Hou Ki A Koutou 

                     

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

We want to thank Page 

Earthworks and the Johnstone 

Family who have kindly 

purchased a new PA sound 

system for our School. 

 

You will see the system used at 

assemblies and it will be great 

for our Annual Cherry Blossom 

Festival. 

We really appreciate their 

ongoing support for GVS. 
 

 
 

A huge Thanks to everyone who was 
involved with 2019’s Cherry Blossom 

Festival. 
We raised a huge $10, 399. 

A special thanks to Aimee and Lesley 
for all their hard work organising the 

raffles and selling them on the day. 
Also a shout out to countdown in 

Greerton for donating stuff for our 
Sausage Sizzle, and everyone else 

who donated something for the 
Cherry Blossom Festival. 

 



   

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
                

 

What’s happening? 

Important Dates: 

 

 Friday 27 September 
Dress up day 
Book Character Day 

 

 Friday 27 September 
LAST DAY OF TERM 
 

 Monday 14 October 
First Day back for Term 4 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

Mila and Zion’s amazing 
writing 

Handwriting stars  

Room 3 super writers 

 

 

Math’s whizz’s 
 

 

A message from Kimberley  
 

It was a brilliant night for GVS at the 
"2019 Kidz-Rock" Event. 

GeForce & GreVouS both had amazing 
performances with GreVouS taking the 

"Rock Star Band Award" and Halo 
Matenga-Lewis receiving the "Singers 

Award", also a big thanks to our tamariki 
for their amazing effort, hard work & long 
hours to achieve what they do and to all 

their whanau who supported these 
talented kids. 

 

 

 

Check out these creative hats that 
were worn on Mad Hatter Day 

Wonderful writing 
from Ava 


